

ALGONOU



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0 www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

May 2017

EXECUTIVE

President **Eric MUELLER** (613)338-3405 emueller406@gmail.com

I.P.P. John DEAK (705)488-1110 john.a.deak2013@gmail.com

> 1st Vice Jim BURKE (613)334-5537

2nd Vice Wavne WIGGINS (613)334-1245 waywel@sympatico.ca

Secretary Dave EARLE (613)334-7455 shrinesec@gmail.com

> Treasurer **Dean LINTON** (613)339-2711 dj.linton@live.ca

Chaplain Barry ROBB (705)489-1306 brobb@bell.net

Directors Ron MARK Charles MULLETT **Ed OTTO** Nicholaus PAWLUCH Jim WILLIAMS

Auditors Larry DONALDSON Jim WILLIAMS

Ambassador R. Paul JOHNSON (705)455-9334 Fax: (705)455-9359

Executive Meeting

May 10, 2017 10:00 AM - Wilberforce Legion **General Meeting**

May 16, 2017 - Wilberforce Legion Zem Zem 6:00 PM - Dinner 6:30 PM Ladies Welcome at all meetings

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Greetings Nobles and Ladies

Our April meeting was well attended and it was great to have our Snowbird members back from the sunny south. The meal was great and our guest speaker Melanie Dalley gave us a most enlightening talk which included a visual presentation on her work with physically challenged children in northern India. To appreciate her many talents her presentation was most inspiring.

Our May meeting will be geared to those of us who are adept at gardening and will help those aspiring to assist our ladies. Yes, Chris Hicks, will be back with us to enlighten us with his humor, tips and ideas for looking after our yards.

The Manito Shrine Club in Collingwood has a great lineup of events for the June Ceremonial. We are registered in the Blue Mountain Resorts in downtown

Collingwood which puts us in the heart of where all the activities will take place. With a great turnout we will be able to make this a memorable occasion for our candidate Chris Fults.

Eric



June 8th - 11th Spring Ceremonial Collingwood, ON

July 7th - 13th **Imperial Session** Daytona Beach, FL

July 15th ASC Memorial Golf **Tournament Rivers Edge Golf** Club **Bancroft, ON**

Summer **Parades** June 10th - 11:00 AM (Form Up) Collingwood, ON

July 1st - 3:30 PM (Form Up) Apsley, ON

September 3rd -11:00 AM (Form Up) Kinmount, ON

COMMITTEES

Public Relations
Noble Charles Mullett

Dinner Reservations Chairman Noble Ed Otto

Membership and News Letter Noble Dave Earle Secretary Noble Eric Mueller President Noble Barry Robb Chaplain Noble Charles Mullett

100 Million Dollar Club Noble Frank Wilson

Sick and Visiting
All Algonquin Shrine Club
Members

Lottery Tickets
Noble Larry Donaldson

Hospital
Noble Sean Cook
Noble Ron Mark
Noble Charles Mullett
Noble Barry Robb
Noble Frank Wilson

Christmas Cakes
Noble Ron Mark
Noble Wayne Wiggins
Noble R. Paul Johnson
Noble Todd Grainger
Noble Jim Williams
Noble Dean Linton
Noble Jim Burke
Noble Barry Cross

Float
Noble Hald Robinson
Noble Wayne Elson
Noble Denver Mayhew

Future Fund Raising
All Algonquin Shrine Club
Members

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Noble Jim Burke
Chairman
Noble Dave Burton
1st Vice Chair
Noble Barry Cross
2nd Vice Chair
Noble Dean Linton
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Noble Wayne Wiggins
Chairman
Noble Steve Berry
1st Vice Chair
Noble Dave Earle
Secretary
Noble Dean Linton
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK

OF YOUR AMBASSADOR"

Nobles and Ladies,

Let us all be thankful for the great country in which we live. Our guest speaker, Melanie Dalley's video presentation made medical and living conditions come to life in parts of India. The hardships faced by these people make our lives look luxurious.

Summer's just ahead and many activities are planned. Let's all participate to the best of our ability and make the Algonquin Shrine Club very visible in our communities.

I hope all the members who were on the bus trip to Montreal, will be able to attend our May meeting.

Cordially, R. Paul Johnson



SICK AND VISITING

Lady Phyllis DAVIS broke her wrist (while picking up a dime!)

DIRECTORY UPDATE

The 'Red Book' is currently at the printers for an extensive revision.



Melanie Dalley (O'Brien) was our guest speaker at our meeting in April.

Melanie was born and raised in Bancroft, and has returned here to practice physiotherapy in her practice
"PhysioNorth". Melanie has worked in Kuwait City in the Middle East as well as India. She has treated and still treating some of our members who were on the bus trip to Montreal. Melanie's presentation was very informative and enjoyed by our Nobles and Ladies. Noble Jim Burke, Chairman for the evening, presented Melanie with a gift for attending our meeting.

